
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 35 and Article 4 of the 2006 Town Meeting, the Auburn Board 
of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 10, 2017 beginning at 
7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving public comment 
concerning the withdrawal and expenditure of: 
  

 The amount of $3,250.00 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital 
Reserve Fund for the replacement of the deck rails on the porch and ramp 
at the Griffin Free Public Library with composite rails.    
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